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e Continuing to work on restoring functionality of the map Portal (web service) after a
major malfunction in late January. The sites work but not all updates are functioning. I’'m
working with the software provider and the consultants to get things repaired.

o [I’ve learned a lot about the server side of the maps in a very short amount of time.

e Working with 911 and their vendor Motorola to configure their new dispatch software
and continue to make updates. Will be training them to make simple updates to the map,
as almost all of the functionality is map-driven.

e Another update is due for the statewide NG911 project. They have updated the workflow
tool again, and I need to run our data through that so I can upload to the hub site.

e Received the BAS (Boundary and Annexation Survey) from the Census. That is due to be
reviewed and returned by March 1.

e Updated and posted the new Election precinct maps on the website.

e Will be posting for a GIS position hopefully this week.

Respectfully Submitted,
Carmen Bollman
GIS Coordinator



